
IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

José V. Toledo Post Office & Courthouse Federal Building
300 Recinto Sur St, Suite 109
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00901

Re: End of Support for Netscape Navigator Browser

Time Warner’s AOL has decided to end further development and
technical support for its Netscape Navigator web browser.  As of March 1,
2008, AOL will no longer provide active support for any version of the Netscape
browser.   To access Judiciary applications and websites it is recommended
that  users of Netscape move to a current version of either Internet Explorer
or Firefox, both of which are available for free download from the respective
vendor’s website.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 21st  day of February 2008. 

Celestino Matta-Méndez, Esq.
Clerk of the Court
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Notice to the Bar and the Public


